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7TH OCTOBER, 2015 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

RE: RECOMMENDATION FOR MC JAMLICK KOGI 

 

I hereby acknowledge that MC Jamlick Kogi did a commendable job as the Master of 

Ceremonies for our first annual ‘Educate Her Parade’ on 3rd October 2015. The Parade 

brought together 17 different corporate organizations and over 800 participants with an 

aim of raising funds to educate 100 girls rescued from FGM and early marriages in 

West Pokot. This was a fun filled event with marching, music, dancing, children’s 

treasure hunt games, family aerobics and adults’ tug of war among other activities.  

 

It was a pleasure to have highly professional crowd control and mobilization from the 

very skilled MC Kogi. We could not have wished for a better Master of Ceremonies. 

 

I thus recommend MC Kogi for anyone looking forward to a successful and captivating 

event. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Linda Lockhart, 

C.E.O & Founder, 

Global Give Back Circle 
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